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International health and humanitarian organizations welcome the entry into 
force of the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons 

On the eve of the historic Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons (TPNW) entering 
into force, we celebrate this essential step towards preventing the catastrophic 
humanitarian consequences of the use of nuclear weapons and a big win for planetary 
health. 

The International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC), International Council of Nurses (ICN), 
International Federation of Medical Student Associations (IFMSA), International Physicians 
for the Prevention of Nuclear War (IPPNW), World Federation of Public Health Associations 
(WFPHA) and World Medical Association (WMA) welcome this first comprehensive 
international prohibition of nuclear weapons, the most damaging weapons of mass 
destruction, and the latest to be comprehensively banned.  

We are pleased and proud to have contributed our expertise and recommendations to the 






